Right to Know/FOIL

Information contained herein is compiled and made available for informational purposes
only. While every effort has been made to provide correct and timely information neither the
Town nor its employees or agents assume any legal liability or responsibility for the accuracy,
scope or timeliness of its content. The Town reserves the right to alter or remove any material or
information posted or contained on this website without notice. The DRAFT Resolutions and
documentation herein are for the convenience of the Board and should not be construed as an
indication as to how the Board will vote. The Resolutions are only proposed and do not become
final until approved by a majority of the Board.
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VIA EMAIL (chrisk@townofcortlandt.doni} * ** ———— E C E ' V E
Mr.-Chris Kehoe, AICP, Deputy Direcm‘mf_l_’_l_an_lilf.lg_z-[l—di Y Svig~ 2
DOTS: Planning Division
Town Hall Office #4
1 Heady St
Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567 DEPT. OF TECHNIGAL SERVIGES
PLAKNIMNG GIVISION
Re:  New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T) — Site N-526
Recertification of Special Permit - Existing Wireless Telecommunication Facility
Premises: 451 Yorktown Road, Croton on Hudson (Cortlandt), New York
Tax ID: Section 56.19, Block 1, Lots 4 and 5

Dear Mr. Kehoe:

As a follow up to your discussion yesterday with my paralegal, Jeanene Chambliss, we are respectfully
requesting an adjournment of the May 1, 2018 Planning Board mieeting in connection with the
captioned matier. As you are aware, our office timely filed a request for Recertification of the Special
Permit for the existing New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T) wireless telecommumication faciiity
located at 451 Yorktown Road, Croton on Hudson, New York. As you are also aware, we received arn
extensive review memo from Michael Preziosi. P.E,, Director, Department of Technical Services, in
connection with this matter,

On April 12. 2018 our office met with Mr. Preziosi and the Town Attorney, Thomas Wood, to discuss
the review memo in more detail and to confirm the final items to be addressed by our client. At this
time, AT&T is working on responses to these final items. As such, we are requesting that this matter
be adjourned from the May 1, 2018 Planning Board agenda to the Board’s June agenda in order to
afford AT&T the opportunity to finalize its responses to the review memo,

our consideration of this request.

Thank you in advafice f

y B, Gioffre ITT
Michael Preziosi, P.E.

Thomas Wood, Esq.

Chairperson Loretta Taylor and Members of the Planning Board
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